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YellowFin Digital, a full-service digital

marketing agency, helps businesses

adapt to Google’s latest spam policy

updates to protect their search rankings

AUSTIN, TX, UNITED STATES, October

10, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ --

YellowFin Digital, a leading Austin SEO

company, is back with important

updates on Google’s latest spam policy

documentation changes, released in

September 2024. These changes could

significantly affect local businesses in

Austin, especially those relying on

outdated SEO strategies.

Key Changes in Google's Spam Policy Document:

Google has refined its spam policy document to address several key areas:
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websites, find problem

areas, and create actionable
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guidelines”
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• Site Reputation Abuse: Google now requires close

oversight of all published content. Penalties may apply if

third-party services (like white-label content) are used

without direct control. Businesses must ensure trusted

partners manage original, authentic content.

• Low-Quality Backlinks: Websites using irrelevant or low-

quality backlinks are under scrutiny. Google favors organic

link-building and will penalize manipulative link practices.

• Machine-Generated Traffic: Sites relying on automated tools or traffic to boost rankings may

face penalties. Google emphasizes human-driven engagement for higher-quality results.
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• Content Scraping and Misleading

Practices: Google's new guidelines

crack down on content scraping

(copying from other sites) and

deceptive functionalities like hidden

text. These practices now carry stricter

penalties.

• Manual Actions and Penalties:

Repeated violations may result in

manual actions, including the removal

of website sections from search

results, risking significant visibility

loss.

"Many businesses, especially those

without deep SEO knowledge, may not

realize they’re violating these updated

rules," says Keith Heavilin, Founder of

YellowFin Digital. "Austin businesses

need to be proactive in ensuring

compliance with these changes to

protect their rankings and online

visibility."

To assist local businesses in adapting

to these updates, YellowFin Digital

offers a free SEO consultation and

audit to help identify areas of concern

and ensure that businesses are aligned with Google’s latest spam policies.

"As a leading SEO company in Austin, our mission is to help small businesses with great products

or services gain visibility on search engines while avoiding penalties," shares Heavilin. "Our

experts evaluate websites, find problem areas, and create actionable strategies to help

businesses stay compliant with Google's updated guidelines."

The free consultation with no obligation offered by YellowFin Digital provides businesses with an

excellent opportunity to evaluate their current SEO performance, and stay ahead of Google's

evolving policies. 

For more information or to schedule a free SEO consultation, visit YellowFin Digital or contact

865-266-9477.



About YellowFin Digital

YellowFin Digital is a full-service digital marketing agency serving clients in Austin, Houston,

Corpus Christi, and beyond. Specializing in SEO, PPC, and web design and development,

YellowFin Digital helps businesses remain compliant with Google’s guidelines while driving

organic growth and online success.
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